
FAREWELL MASTER LEFEVRE
Mr Phillip Lefevre who held the office of Master of the Supreme Court since 1985 retired as 

Master on 14 October 1993. He had previously held the office of Deputy Master for five years.
At a farewell function held on the balcony of the Supreme Court the President of the Law Society, 

Mr Neville Henwood, on behalf of the Society and members, presented Mr Lefevre with an
aboriginal painting as a momento of his time in the 
Northern Territory. Mr Henwood thanked Mr Lefevre 
for his assistance to the legal profession over his many 
years of service in the Territory. In a note from Phil 
Lefevre on 23 October 1993 he said 

"I very much appreciated your farewell to me and of 
the numbers of the profession who attended to wish me 
well. Thank you all for your kindness and generosity 
which have touched me. It's nice to know that I have 
been appreciated.

I hope that I will have the chance to see you all again 
some time. I leave Darwin with a lot of happy memo­
ries.

At anytime if any of you may be in our part of the world 
(22 Mitchell Parade, Mollymook) look us up. You will 
be welcome."

WELCOME 
MASTER COULEHAN

Mr Terry Coulehan, a member of the independent 
bar since 1983, took the oath of office as Master of the 
Supreme Court on 14 October 1993. Mr Coulehan, who 
was first admitted in Victoria in 1968, brings a wealth 
of experience in private practice to the position of 
Master of the Supreme Court. "Balance" will endeav­
our to interview Mr Coulehan for a future issue.


